

St. Canice Primary School and Nursery Unit

11 Curragh Road

Dungiven

BT47 4SE

Principal: Mr Ciarán Loane

27th March 2024

Dear Parents / Guardians

The Primary School and Nursery Unit will be closing at 11.00a.m. on Thursday 28th March for the Easter break. There will be no buses at this early home time.

Both will reopen for Term 3 on Monday 8th April 2024.

The Hut club and Breakfast club will restart on Monday 8th April.

There will be No after school clubs from Monday 8th — Friday 12th April.

A new programme will be issued the first week of Term.

Have an safe and enjoyable break.

Yours sincerely

Ciarán Loane

Principal

Email: info@stcanices.dungiven.ni.sch.uk Telephone: 02877741457 <u>www.stcanicepsdungiven.com</u>





